                                             Lake Weed Management Committee 
				Tuesday, July 26, 2022
                                   Regular Meeting/Goshen Town Hall
                                                     7:00 pm
                                     In Person & Zoom Meeting        
[bookmark: _Hlk109805705]                The Regular Lake Weed Management Committee was held on July 26, 2022 at the Goshen Town Hall and Zoom. Present were Michele Fitzpatrick (TL), Simon Ellis (WSP), Lida Exstein (DP), Joe Welsh (DP), Marty Harris (TL) and Chris Kennavane (WL)Absent was Chris Sanders (WSP) Guest was Madi Flynn of Sustainable Ct, Goshen chapter
[bookmark: _Hlk67053629]                  The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:00. A motion to approval of Minutes for May 28th was made by Marty 2nd by Joe and approved.
1. Individual lake reports on lake activities 
      A. Woodridge Good results, water quality is good. We have found almost no weeds. Thinking it’s maybe the carp but enjoying our good results
      B. Dog Pond Planning on suction harvesting in sept when New England Aquatics will have their equipment in service. Received the DEEP grant money and are only waiting for the Town’s grant money.
      C. West Side, just received their permit for PercellaCor after almost a two year wait. Treatment scheduled for August 3rd. Not sure how long the permit is good for. Normally 2 years but is that from application or approval date. To be determined
       D. Tyler Lake Should have already had its two treatment and Tyler has received the right to deal directly with DEEP and so has our scientists, NEAR, to provide required information in the future. Water quality is excellent and so is weed control. Waiting test results on concentration of Sonor at weed level. Michele is working on a stormwater drain nutrient filter system. More to follow. 
Other business. Madi Flynn of Sustainable present much literature on educating the public on how to help keep our natural water clean and healthy. Will be available for presentation for any group that request.
 A motion to adjourn at 7:23 by Marty, 2nd by Simon and unanimously approved

Respectfully submitted

Mark S. Harris, Chairman
